Mrs. Reed’s Weekly Newsletter
November 16th-20th






























Reading/Language Arts

Our story for the week is The Big Circle.  The test will be on Friday for a grade.  Our reading skill for the week is sequencing.

The high frequency words are down, inside, now, there, and together.  Please continue to work on the Kindergarten and Unit 1 high frequency words as well. 

We will take our Spelling test on Thursday for practice.  The words are home, woke, hose, stone, hope, those, joke, rose, bone, and rode

The Grammar skill for the week is proper nouns (months, days, and holidays).  This will be for practice on Thursday.    

Social Studies/Science
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be working on Thanksgiving this week.    


Weekly Announcements
· Reading Test:  Friday, will be for a grade
· Spelling Test:  Thursday, will be for practice
· Grammar:  Will be for practice
· Friendsgiving:  Friday, November 20th; students will be allowed to bring in a stuffed animal.  
· Report Card Issued:  November 18th.
· E-Learning Day:  November 23rd-24th
· Thanksgiving Break: November 25th-29th 
· Parents, you must have a car tag to pick up your child during carpool.  The deadline to receive your tag is Friday.
· Remember to check your child’s binder daily.
· Join Class Dojo.  It’s a great way to keep up with your child’s behavior and receive messages from me.
· Please save all of your BoxTops for Education.  Thanks so much to those of you who have already sent some in!  Money earned can be used in our classroom.  

Math
The students will be completing part part whole charts, using workmats, and also using ten frames to help them with addition and subtraction strategies.  




